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RE: License No. 47-09772-02 /7 ZJ~03 390

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to communicate three changes to Camden Clark Memorial Hospital
Corporation license No. 47-09772-02 expiration date 4/30/2015.

We wish to delete Bernard O. Garrett, D.O. and Kenneth T. Miller, M.I). as an authorized
user from this license, both have retired. We wish to add the following doctors to this
license for groups 35.100 and 35.200 (they are currently listed on USNRC license No.
47-11709-01):

1. Peter Wilhelm Strobl, M. D.

2. Philip Harlow Strobl, M.D.

3. Neil Robert Strobl, M.D

We also wish to add the following Cardiologists who are listed on NRC license No. 47-
25319-01 for group 35.200.

1. David A. Gnegy, M.D.

2. Hemant C. Modi, M.D.

3. Stanley M. Pamfilis, M.D.
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Effective September, 2014, Camden Clark Memorial Hospital Corporation (47-09772-02)
will be acquiring the Nuclear Medicine assets/equipment of Parkersburg Cardiology
Associates, Inc, (NRC License No. 47-25319-01). The following is information
concerning the acquisition of the imaging license.

1. We are requesting the address of 600 18" Street, Suite 512, Parkersburg, WV
26101 be added as a second address location on license No, 47-09772-02

2. The licensee contact for administrative issues concerning the transfer of license is

© David K. McClure, CEO, and he may be reached at (304) 424-2131. The contact
for technical issues is Daniel A. Berkley, RSO, Camden Clark Radiation Safety
Officer .

3. There will be no changes in personnel having direct control over licensed
activities, Camden Clark’s license is being modified accordingly with the above
named Cardiologists. The same doctors and staff are still working at this facility.

4, There will be no changes in organization, location, facility, equipment or
procedures,

5. All surveillance items and records are current and will be current at the time of
transition.

6. We confirm that all records are currently maintained, including those concerning
public dose and radioactive spills will be on site for review.

7. There will be no records concerning decommissioning and no waste has been
disposed of by release to sewer, incineration or in-site burial.

8. Routine testing for contamination has shown no contamination on site. Only very
short lived isotopes such as Tc-99m and Th-201 are in use at this site. A Cs-137
sealed standard is present for routine quality assurance and is leak tested
appropriately.

9. There are no open inspection issues at this time.

10. Camden Clark agrees to abide by all constraints, conditions, requirements,
commitments and representations previously made to the NRC by Parkersburg
Cardiology Associates in its existing license,

If you have any questions or comments, please do thst contact our Radiation
Safety Officer, Daniel A. Berkley at (304) 424-2744 S —_GcGmm

Sincerely,

David McClure, FACHE
Chief Executive Officer

Enclosures (1)



